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This bill is very bad for children and young adults. Most children change their mind if 

not daily, weekly on what they want to be. If they want to be a cat are we going to try 

to change them into a cat...I was a tomboy growing up, under this I would have been 

changed to a boy. I'm glad I am not young in this day and time. Young brains do not 

stop growing until the age of 25. We need to let our youth grow up and see what they 

really want to be and what they want to do with their lives. Please don't pass this 

absurd law of which some of the harm against the children can't be reversed. 


